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                 “Little girl get up!”       

             

 13th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

….Then Jesus put them all outside, and took the 

child’s father and mother and those who were with 

him, and went in where the child was. He took her by 

the hand and said to her, “Talitha cum,” which means, 

“Little girl, get up!” And immediately the girl got up 

and began to walk about for she was twelve years of 

age. 
                                           The Gospel of Mark 

 
 

             News  
 

Knights of Columbus Annual Meeting: The Palmer 

Road Knights of Columbus Council 8966 will hold 

their annual meeting on Wednesday, July 8 at 8 

p.m.at the Palmer Rd hall. 
 

 

Clothing Donations: The Palmer Rd Knight of 

Columbus is gathering good used clothing. If anyone 

has items they would like to donate contact Troy 

Butler at 882-2944 or 853-6138. They can be dropped 

off at his house or arrangements can be made for 

pick-up. Proceeds from the sale of the clothing are 

going to support the Mikinduri Project in Kenya. 
 

 

Sacred Heart Parish Fundraiser: On Sunday, June 

28, there will be canteen service, fudge sales, 50/50, 

auction (except for cakes) will be silent from 6:00-

6:55 p.m. There will be some planned activities for 

the kids while viewing for the silent auction takes 

place. Entertainment with “STRUM” begins at 7p.m. 

 

SDU Post-Graduate Scholarship:  The SDU Board 

of Governors has announced the creation of a new 

post-graduate scholarship. This is a $5,000.00 non-

renewable scholarship available to students entering 

the first year of post graduate studies. The first 

scholarships will be awarded for the September 2015 

academic year. Application deadline is July 31, 2015 

and four scholarships are available for this year. 

Application form and additional information is 

available on the SDU website at 

www.saintdunstansuniversity.ca or by calling 393-

3441. 

            Reminder   

Ultreya: There will be an Ultreya on Tuesday, June 

30 at 7:00 p.m. in the St Joseph’s Room, located at 

the back of Immaculate Conception Church, Palmer 

Road. A sharing table will follow the Ultreya. We 

hope to see many Cursillistas from across the Island. 

De Colores! 
 

Mass Intentions: Please include a phone number 

when you give us your mass intentions so we can 

contact you if necessary. Thank you.  
 

Anniversary Masses: To reserve a date for an 

anniversary mass of a loved one please contact the 

parish by phone or email so the name can be 

published in the Parish Bulletin. The 7 p.m. Thursday 

evening celebration will be offered, free of cost, for 

anyone who marks a death anniversary throughout the 

week. Every name will be mentioned during the 

Prayer of the Faithful. Regular intentions will 

continue to be celebrated on the other days of the 

week. Please note the deadline for Bulletin 

announcements is 12 Noon, Tuesday. Thank You. 
 

Connolly Estate Bursaries: Bursaries are available 

to male and female first and second year full-time 

university students who are residents of PEI, Roman 

Catholic, of Irish descent and who have a 

demonstrated financial need.  Applications are at 

www.owenconnollyestate.com  and are due on or 

before August 31. (Please note that late or incomplete 

applications will not be considered). Only successful 

applicants will be contacted.  Bursary amounts may 

vary from year to year based on market returns and 

the number of those qualifying. In recent years, 

bursaries have been in the $3000 range per year but 

have been as low as $500 per year in the past. 

 
 

West Prince Christian Council: Austin Bernard and 

Genevieve McAlduff will be completing their terms 

on the West Prince Christian Council in June. The 

parish is looking for two representatives to fill the 

positions. Meetings are held the third Tuesday of each 

month from 10-11:30 a.m. If you are interested please 

contact the parish office (902-882-2622) for more 

information.Rosary: Please join us in praying the 

rosary before daily mass: Monday 9:30 a.m. and 

Thursday 6:30 p.m. 

 Thank you for your donation     

 Palmer Rd Church Repair Fund Donations   

   A special thank you to all those who made 

donations to our Church Repair Fund over the past 

year. We look forward to your continuing support. 

 

                  MASS INTENTIONS  
Monday:          29/06                         10:00 a.m. 
No Mass 
Tuesday:          30/06                           9:00 a.m. 
No Mass 
Wednesday:   01/07                           9:00 a.m.  
Stompin’ Tom Connors by a close friend 
Thursday:       02/07                           9:00 a.m. 
Anniversary Mass: Jane Wedge by the family, Mary 
& Sylvere Chaisson by the family 
Friday:             03/07                           9:00 a.m. 
Jennie, Millie & Merel Deagle by Leonard Deagle 
 

      14th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
                    July 5th , 2015 
Saturday:    04/07                                 7:00 p.m. 
Joe Dugay by the family 
Sunday:       05/07                           (M) 9:00 a.m.  
Raymond Perry by Thelma & family 
 

                                                          (PR)11:00 a.m. 
For the People 
 
BULLETIN: Bulletin announcements accepted up to 
Tuesday at 12 Noon in written form or by  
email:palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
 

BAPTISMS: Baptism will be held the 2nd Sunday of 
each month at 12:30 Please Contact the Parish Office 
for information and to make arrangements. (882-
2622) or email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
 
Please Note: The weekday Mass will be cancelled 
when there is a funeral, but please remember that 
anyone can attend the funeral of a brother or sister 
in Christ.  The Mass Intention scheduled for that day 
will then be offered at a later date. 
 

 

Intention of the Holy Father, Pope Francis for  
June 
Universal: That immigrants and refugees may find 
welcome and respect in the countries to which 
they come. 
 

Evangelization: That the personal encounter with 
Jesus may arouse in many young people the desire 
to offer their own lives in priesthood or 
consecrated life. 
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